March Newsletter

Women Giving Back

THE FOUNDATION OF EVERYTHING WE DO IS THAT

every ueman and, child desenves the basics in /[,fe.

g Store News

Cinco de Mayo

The annual Cinco de Mayo event will be held on May 4th from 5:30 to
9:30pm at the WGB Store in Sterling, VA.

The proceeds from this event provide direct support for the Women
Giving Back program, helping us to clothe thousands of women and
children in need each year.

Fresh off totl‘l with O.AR.

TAYLORCARSON

_Live at Cinco!

March Store

These ladies from CREW NOVA came in to help Friday Night
shoppers pick out clothing and get the store ready for Saturday
Shoppers.

Girl Scouts Troop #385

These cuties volunteered on Friday's store day and were so helpful
with shoppers and childcare.

New Drop-off Location

We are excited to announce that
Aesthetic Medical Center is now a drop-
off location for donations to Women
Giving Back!

Aesthetic

Medical Center

If you are in and around the Tysons
Corner, Virginia area, please feel free to
drop off your donations at their office.

We are always in need of good quality women's professional and
casual clothing, maternity wear, shoes, accessories, coats and, of
course, clothing for infants all the way to teens.

Have a special occasion dress or unopened make-up/toiletries? We'll
take them!

Aesthetic Medical Center is located at:
8150 Leesburg Pike, Suite 820
Tyson's Corner, VA.

They also have tax receipts on-hand.

*There is currently an urgent need for boys' clothing, sizes 2-5.

President's Volunteer
Service Award

Madelaine Dye, an 8th grader
atJ. Michael Lunsford Middle
School in Loudoun County,
Virginia has been honored for
her exemplary volunteer
service with a President’s
Volunteer Service Award.

Madeleine loves to come to
Women Giving Back and
volunteers as much as
possible. She is self-motivated
and works extremely hard. The
award, which recognizes
Americans of all ages who
have volunteered significant
amounts of time to serve their
communities and their
country, was granted by the
The Prudential Spirit of Community Awards on behalf of the
President’s Council on Service and Civic Participation; which
recognizes middle and high school students across America for
outstanding volunteer service.

“Demonstrating civic responsibility through volunteerism is an
important part of life,” said NASSP executive Director JoAnn
Bartoletti. These honorees practice a lesson we hope all young
people, as well as adults will emulate.”

Annual “Mom Prom” Benefits WGB

It's time for the annual Mom Prom, hosted by Posh Seven Magazine.
This year we'll be having a good time at Lightfoot Restaurant on April
21st, 7-11pm. The evening benefits Women Giving Back and there's
nothing cooler! Come join the fun!

JOIN US FOR POSH SEVEN MAGAZINE'S

annual
MOM PROM

FRIDAY, APRIL21 FROM7-11
UGHTFOOT RESTAURANT

11 NDRTH QNG STREET, LEESBURS, VA 20176

PRIZES WILL BE AWARDED
FOR BEST DRESSED, TACKIEST
DRESS AND PROM QUEEN

Event will Benefit WGE (Women Giving Back)
Donation suggestion is $20 cash or gift cards

Posh
SEVEN

Bill DuBois is our volunteer of the
month. Bill retired from Lockheed
Martin after 49 years as the Senior
Manager of Property Management
and has been volunteering with
Women Giving Back since July 2016.
Bill realized after retiring from a full-
time job that he wanted to fill his
free time by volunteering. Bill
provides his professional skills and
abilities in the form of organization
as it relates to better utilization of
limited space in the warehouse and
makes many donation pickups on

behalf of WGB.

Bill is an active member of the Vale United Methodist Church in
Oakton, Virginia where he also volunteers with their Youth Group to
feed the homeless of Washington DC each first Sunday of every
month. In addition, Bill shepherds the White Dove Christmas gift
cards program for McDowell County West Virginia the poorest
County in the United States.

Bill's says that his sister Diane who serves on the WGB Board and is
the WGB Development Committee Co-Chair is his inspiration as she
is also deeply committed in paying it forward by volunteering in
many organizations that support those who are less fortunate. Bill is
thankful that there are organizations like WGB who are making a
difference to foster the love of giving and bring the support that our
diverse community requires. Thank you Bill for all that you do at
WGB and in the community!

e Successful Sorts

The Ladies Faith & Fellowship Circle of Great Falls United
Methodist came out to sort and organize the warehouse and get the
store ready for shoppers.

Cinco Puerto Vallarta sponsor First Excel Title, LLC came to
volunteer this afternoon sorting donations and getting the store
ready for shoppers this weekend.

Spring has sprung, and all over, people are
opening up their windows to let the fresh,
warm air in. Spring cleaning is a great time to
get organized and donate some of your gently
used clothes to WGB. We are still in need of
boy’s clothing, sizes 2t to 4, women'’s clothing
sizes 0-2 and 16 and higher and women'’s shoe
sizes 6 and under and 9 and up.

This quarter we served 1,290 women and
children with clothing, which is a 205% increase
from the number of women we served at this
time last year! If that increase of shoppers
continues, we'll need even more clothing donations to make sure
every woman and child can get the clothing they need.

We appreciate your support in whatever way you can contribute.
Thanks to you, we're able to serve more and more. | look forward to
seeing familiar and new faces at our 10th Anniversary Cinco de Mayo
Fiesta on May 4th!

Many thanks,
Nicole Morris
Operations Manager at WGB

é Thank You!

Thank you to Bishop O'Connell H.S. volunteers along with our
extraordinary Sisters for Sisters regular volunteer group.

Thank you Red Thinking for volunteering at WGB today. You guys
are so much fun and we loved your energy to accomplish all tasks
set out for you!
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Capital
Campaign

Over the course of 2016,
your donations to Women
Giving Back changed lives
in profound ways.

It's time to plan for 2017
and we hope you will
continue to be an integral
part of Women Giving Back!

No donation is too small
when it comes from a big
heart.
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Kid's Clothing
Needed!

g Y A

WGB is in need of boy’s
clothing range from sizes
2T to 4.

Look for drop off times on
our website.

Amazon Smile

amazons

MaZon gives

SHOP NOW

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Tobi.com

10BI

YOU SHOP, TOBI DONATES.

You can help support
Women Giving Back by
shopping with Tobi. Tobi
will donate 1% of your
eligible purchases to us at
no additional cost to you.

First time customers get
50% off their first order too!
Start shopping and raising
money for Women Giving
Back by clicking here.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones

Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

Come Volunteer
With Us

Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

siGh up
now!
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Sorting & Organizing -
Wednesday, April 5th from
4:00-6:00pm

Store Helpers - Friday,
April 7th from 4:30pm-
7:30pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
April 8th from 8:30-
11:00am

Store Helpers - Saturday,
April 8th from 8:30am-
1:00pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
April 8th from 10:30am-
1:00pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
April 15th from 8:30am-
11:00am

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!
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